RUM RIVER CONTRACTING COMPANY

31913 124TH Street Princeton, MN 55371

Project: Mark Park & Solhiem Field Paving, Princeton Date: 08-09-24

Grade and Pave Approximately 1,325 SY

Remove existing dirt and grass
Place 4.0” Class 5

Pave 2.0” SPWEA340C $76,925.00
Donation to the Project $6,000.00
Total 70,952.00

Tom Hultman

Office (763) 389-3718

Mobile (763) 286-1930
thultman@rumrivercontracting.com




Bob Gerold

From: Eli <eli@ericksonasphalt.com>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 9:35 AM
To: Bob Gerold

Subject: Mark park paving options

3; You don't often get email from eli@ericksonasphalt.com. Learn why this is important

i:Dear Bob,
| hope this message finds you well.

| am writing to inform you that Erickson Asphalt has decided to shift our focus away from
bidding on new paving projects for the City of Princeton. Our commitment is to deliver
high-quality, long-lasting results, and we have found that our strengths are better aligned

with projects that prioritize quality over price.

However, we remain keenly interested in continuing our partnership through patching,
sealcoating, and other maintenance services. We value our relationship with the City of
Princeton and look forward to supporting your maintenance needs with the same level of
excellence and dedication that we are known for.

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in Erickson Asphalt.

Kind regards,

Eli Erickson
C:612-449-2447
0:763-389-5267



